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Levendale Primary School – L3 Teaching Assistant post 

 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the vacancy at Levendale School. This will be a 15hr per week contract for a 

period of one year initially. This post has arisen due to a member of support staff taking up a position in another school. 

 

Levendale Primary School is an average-sized primary school with one class per year group from FS2 (Reception) to Year 

6 and a 26-place Nursery. The school was built in 1976 and is situated in a private residential development on the edge 

of Yarm, which lies in the south-western part of the Borough of Stockton. The school is set in large grounds with excellent 

facilities for sport and a range of outdoor play areas for the children along with a kitchen garden and wildlife area.  

 

This is a friendly, happy school which aims to help children develop respect and concern for others whilst making full use 

of every opportunity to explore and develop their own potential. The school’s core principles are ‘Be respectful; be 

ready; be safe’ under our overall ethos and vision of ‘Being the best we can be’. 

 

School links with the community are strong: there is an extremely active PTA and parental involvement is encouraged in 

the school.  

 

We are part of The 1590 Trust, a local multi-academy trust formed by like-minded schools who have worked together 

successfully in the past: the Trust incorporates Conyers School, Bader Primary in Thornaby, Bewley Primary in Billingham, 

Kirklevington Primary, Layfield Primary and Levendale. 

 

Children are admitted from the immediate neighbourhood, from the various other areas of Yarm, from the nearby villages 

of Maltby and Hilton, the large residential estate of Ingleby Barwick and also Thornaby. Pupils generally progress from 

Levendale to nearby Conyers School. Standards and expectations are high.  

 

We are looking for a special person to join our enthusiastic and dedicated team: someone whose skills and strengths can 

make a positive contribution to the life of the school.  

 

If you would like to find out more about our school, please visit our website, read our 2017 Ofsted report or ring school 

to arrange a visit.  

  

The closing date for applications (which should be sent to the school) is Friday 11
th
 June at midday. Interviews will take 

place in the week beginning Monday 14
th
 June 2021. 

 

We look forward to receiving your application.  

 

 

Dr. Richard Beadnall 

Headteacher 
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